
The Workcenter of Jerzy Grotowski and Thomas Richards will be conducting a two-
week International Work Encounter in Wroclaw, Poland from October 18 to October 
31, 2007 within its Project Horizons. 
 
This practical work encounter, which will focus on acting and singing skills, directing 
capacities, montage techniques and/or dramaturgic elaboration, will be led by Thomas 
Richards and the Workcenter team. 
 
From the persons participating in the International Work Encounter, a small group of 
individuals will be selected to participate in a further week of practical work that will 
end on November 8th. 
 
Participation in the International Work Encounter is free, but each participant must 
cover his own lodging, food, travel and all other expenses.  
  
If you are interested in applying, please send us by email a C.V. (with date of birth 
and email) and a motivation letter by the 7th of June.  
Our email is: workcenter@pontederateatro.it 
  
Also send a video (in DVD or VHS support) with you at work, in acting and singing.  
 
Video material should be sent to: 
 
Workcenter of Jerzy Grotowski and Thomas Richards 
(atten. Cécile Berthe)  
Via Manzoni, 22 
56025 Pontedera (PI)  
Italia 
 
Project Horizons (2007 to 2009) by the Workcenter of Jerzy Grotowski and Thomas 
Richards is supported and hosted by the City of Wroclaw and the Instytut im. Jerzego 
Grotowskiego (formerly: The Center for Studies of Jerzy Grotowski's Work and for 
the Cultural and Theatrical Research) acts as fundamental partner and coordinating 
agent of this project. 
During Project Horizons, the Workcenter will be three months a year in Wroclaw, 
deepening its internal research, holding its performing events,as well as conferences, 
practical work encounters and exchanges-in-work. 


